
Crackdown on ‘gagging orders’ to
protect victims’ ability to access
support

Victims will no longer be prevented from accessing support or legal advice
under plans to crack down on the misuse of non-disclosure agreements (NDAs).

http://www.government-world.com/crackdown-on-gagging-orders-to-protect-victims-ability-to-access-support/
http://www.government-world.com/crackdown-on-gagging-orders-to-protect-victims-ability-to-access-support/
http://www.government-world.com/crackdown-on-gagging-orders-to-protect-victims-ability-to-access-support/

